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UPDATE - INDUCTION AFTERNOONS FOR PRIMARY 1 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I wrote to you in March before our school was closed due to COVID-19 and at that point we 

were unaware how long the school closure would last. It was our hope, at that point, that 

we would be able to run our transition programme for new Primary 1 children as planned. 

However, due to the current situation we have had to cancel all of our planned events for 

our new entrants. We are extremely disappointed that we have had to take this decision but 

I am sure you will understand that it is completely out with our control. We were so looking 

forward to meeting all of the children who will be joining the St Brigid’s family in August, 

especially those that could not make it along to our Transition Lunches that were held just 

before our school closed. 

 

In light of the current situation we will do our best to ensure you and your child have all of 

the information you require before school starts. Please, therefore, keep an eye on our 

school Twitter account (@StBrigidsPS) where we will be posting messages and videos over 

the remaining weeks of term, specifically for our new entrants. Also we will post 

information on our website at http://www.st-brigids-pri.glasgow.sch.uk/ in the Parent Zone 

tab and click on P1 inductions. Here, you will find a photo montage tour of the school and 

other updates.  

 

I know that transition from nursery to primary school is a momentous occasion in your 

child’s life and that you and/or your child may have some specific questions or worries. If 

this is the case and you wish to discuss these with a member of the management team 

please email myself at Headteacher@st-brigids-pri.glasgow.sch.uk .I will endeavour to get 

back to you as soon as possible to provide answers, solutions and guidance. You can also 

phone me at Toryglen Primary on Tuesdays at 0141 647 4396. 

 

The whole team in St Brigid’s is really looking forward to welcoming your child into our 

wonderful school and the St Brigid’s family.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Mr Paul Cassidy 

Head Teacher 
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